
From: Kim Yeager
To: Funderburg, Jr, Alex Deane
Subject: Re: Butterfield Road - USDOT 971846E - Compliance with UTC order
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image002.png
image001.png
Railroad plan revised 6-23-21.pdf
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Yes this is what was approved by CWA previously.
Thanks!!!

On Jun 28, 2023, at 8:14 PM, Funderburg, Jr, Alex Deane
<Alex.FunderburgJr@bnsf.com> wrote:

﻿
Kim,
 
No opposition from me if you are ok with it.
 
Best,
 
 
Alex Funderburg
Manager Public Projects (WA, OR, BC)
C: 720-215-6728
O: 206-625-6152
alex.funderburgjr@bnsf.com

 
 
 

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 11:00 AM
To: Funderburg, Jr, Alex Deane <Alex.FunderburgJr@BNSF.com>; Kim Yeager
<kyeager@ihdllc.com>
Cc: Brett Sheffield <brett.sheffield@co.yakima.wa.us>; Young, Betty (UTC)
<betty.young@utc.wa.gov>; Whitcomb, Tyler (UTC) <tyler.whitcomb@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Butterfield Road - USDOT 971846E - Compliance with UTC order
 

*** This email includes an ATTACHMENT from outside of BNSF and
could contain malicious links. Ensure email is from a trusted

sender before opening the attachment.

Never enter your login credentials if prompted. Click the Email
Alert button on the Outlook toolbar to send SPAM email to

Security.
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EXTERNAL EMAIL
Good afternoon Alex and Kim,
 
I spoke with Brett Sheffield at Yakima County over a year ago regarding discrepancies in
the final construction work done at Butterfield Road vs. what was petitioned for and
approved by the UTC in docket TR-200072. I am following up with both of you today to
clear up a housekeeping matter.
 
After the UTC order was issued, I understand that the parties agreed to deviate from
the original design by routing the sidewalks behind the crossing gates and eliminating
the off-quadrant pedestrian gates. UTC staff has no issues with these design changes
but the revision should have been filed with the UTC to amend the original order. This
is easily resolved.
 
I have drafted an Order 02 adopting the 6-23-21 revised plan but we need written
(email) confirmation that all of the parties are in agreement. If everyone agrees with
the revision, we (UTC staff) will submit the amended order for consideration by the
UTC.
 
For BNSF and Central Washington Railroad, please review the attached 6-23-21
plans submitted by Yakima County and reply to this email in the affirmative if you
approve this amendment/revision.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Turcott
Pronouns: he/him
Transportation Planning Specialist - Rail Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1119
mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov
www.utc.wa.gov
 

This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical
assistance, and is not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these
opinions should circumstances change or additional information be brought to our
attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the commission.
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